
Invitation to TARC to compete at an invitation head race on Derwentwater - 23 Nov 2019 

 
 

 
From: Events @ Lakeland Rowing Club [events@lakelandrowingclub.com]  

Sent: 19 October 2019 17:23 

To: entries@tynearc.com & other clubs 

Subject: Lakeland Rowing Club Derwentwater Head Invitation Event 

 

 

We would like to remind you that our Invitation Event for the Derwentwater Head is being held on 

Saturday 23 November 2019. 

Lakeland Rowing Club is proud to announce our first British Rowing event, the Derwentwater Head, 

a 3000m course on the beautiful Derwentwater in Keswick, to be held on 7 March 2020.  Please add 

this date to your diaries.  

In preparation for this, we would like to invite your club to an Invitation Event on Saturday 23 

November 2019.  The poster for this event is attached to this email.  Racing will be over two 

divisions, at 10am and 1pm, and we would like you to enter up to 10 crews in fours, quads or 

eights.  Seat fees are £10 for seniors and £8 for juniors. 

Crew entries and any enquiries should be made to events@lakelandrowingclub.com.  Entries should 

be made by Friday 8 November.  Full crew members’ names, category of entry and age category in a 

spreadsheet format please.  Payment for entries can be made by your club to the Lakeland Rowing 

Club bank account: 16-52-21 53989855.  Please use your club name as reference. 

We hope you will be able to join us.  As the Invitation Event is not a British Rowing event we are only 

inviting four clubs; if you could indicate whether your club will be attending at your earliest 

convenience, we would be grateful. 

Regards 

Julia McCumiskey 

Entries Secretary 

 

mailto:events@lakelandrowingclub.com
mailto:entries@tynearc.com
mailto:events@lakelandrowingclub.com

